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HUGE GROUP LIMITED  

BROAD-BASED BLACK ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT 

COMPLIANCE WITH THE B-BBEE CODES  

 

The board of directors (the Board) of Huge Group Limited (Huge) believes that the 

Amended ICT Sector Codes of the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act 53 of 

2003 (B-BBEE Codes) are very important to the Growing Huge Strategy.  Compliance with 

the B-BBEE Codes demonstrates responsible corporate citizenship and over time will ensure 

that the ownership of an entity is more representative of South African society. The Huge 

group of companies (the Group) are committed to driving transformation in ways that are 

sustainable, credible and of benefit to all its stakeholders.  

Huge has implemented a B-BBEE Compliance Plan (the B-BBEE Plan), which aims to 

improve the B-BBEE Scorecard of each entity in the Group. On 6 March 2020, Huge 

implemented a B-BBEE transaction involving Huge Connect Proprietary Limited, Huge’s 

second largest subsidiary company by revenue, which has improved the B-BBEE Scorecard of 

Huge Connect.  Huge is also contemplating transactions which will improve the B-BBEE 

Scorecard of Huge Telecom, its largest subsidiary company by revenue, and hopes to 

implement a transaction in the future. 

Huge is required by the JSE Limited to submit an annual compliance report to the B-BBEE 

Commission in respect of its compliance, as a separate statutory entity, with the B-BBEE Codes. 

This audit takes account of the fact that Huge is the holding company of the Group. 
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